The Educational Service Center of Northeast Ohio (ESCNEO) will host an
informational session to learn about the upcoming changes to OTES
effective in the 2020-2021 school year.

Participants will explore how an emphasis on teacher professional
growth is manifest in the revised framework.

The transition away from student growth measures and into high-
quality student data will also be examined.

District administrators, principals and teachers are welcome to attend.

Professional Contact Hours: 3

Time: Date:
Cost: Free 8:30-11:30am May 23,2019
Register at:
http://www.escneo.org/ Registration begins 30 minutes prior.

Click on view calendar
under upcoming events

For questions contact
Sue Coughlin at
Sue.coughlin@escneo.org
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